
Report to Mayor and Council 

 

 

           Rounds 

  April  YTD 

      

2010  3,233  4,125 

2011  1,647  2,519 

2012  2,879  5,041 

2013  2,326  3,191 

2014  2,148  2,692 

2015  1,967  2,443 

 

We continue to battle the elements, with the significant rainfall of the past few weeks we 

are doing our best stay on top of the mowing schedule and keep the golf course playable.  

Sod had been placed on the renovated bunker hole #2, there’s a back order on sand and it 

will be placed as soon as it is available.  Also, a new cart path and curb will be placed on 

#1 as soon as the weather and conditions permit  

 

Matt Doran and I met with a 2nd architect and contractor last week about the Golf 

Maintenance Building.  We are awaiting their proposal to present to the administrator for 

consideration. 


